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Project update - Intersection work resuming on Beecroft Road and 
Carlingford Road, Epping from Tuesday 3 January 2017 

The NSW Government is funding this project through the Housing 
Acceleration Fund to improve traffic flow and reduce congestion to support 
population growth in the area in the future.  

Roads and Maritime Services is delivering this project, which involves electrical work, relocating a 
Sydney Water main, pavement construction and building a retaining wall in the area between Beecroft 
Road and Railway Lane. 

Progress so far 

We have finished: 

• Temporary traffic setup and placement of concrete barriers 
• Removal of topsoil and establishment of environmental sediment control measures  
• Earthworks in area between Beecroft Road and Railway Corridor 
• Piling work in area along Beecroft Road 
• Mass concrete in area between piles 
• Relocation of 66 kV overhead electrical powerlines. 

We have included a map of the project. 

Our work schedule 

We will be back on site to complete the work for another 25 night shifts between Tuesday 3 January 
and Tuesday 28 February. Our work hours will again be from 8pm to 5am. We will also be working from 
7am to 6pm between Mondays and Fridays and from 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. 

How will the work affect you? 

Our work will be noisy at times but we will continue to do everything we can to minimise its impact, 
including finishing the noisier tasks by 11pm. 

Traffic changes 

There will again be temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Lane closures will be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs 
and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com 
or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

 
 
 

http://www.livetraffic.com/


Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner DownerMouchel on 1800 332 660 or 
email enquiries_nsw@downermouchel.com. For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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